
From: ALMA LIGHTBODY < >  

Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 4:02 PM 

To: Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi 

Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca>; SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Bylaw 129 

 

We are writing in support of your changes to Bylaw 114 to create Bylaw 129.  It has taken a long 

time and hard work to come up with new options that have a good chance of pleasing most 

people. Good work.   We will be at your meeting for support on March 27th.   

Alma Lightbody & Mack Foster  

 


